
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Learn to Love, Love to Learn. 

The Valley Primary School 
   

        School Drive, Oakamoor, ST10 3DQ  

            01538 702355 (option 2) 
     office@valley.staffs.sch.uk       

“Pupils are nurtured and cared 
for well. Pupils show respect 

and are most courteous. Pupils 
are kept safe and feel safe.” 

OFSTED 

*We believe that our strongest asset about 
our lovely school is our wonderful pupils. The 
children generate a happy and warm      
atmosphere which makes learning fun. 
*Stunning, rural location of Oakamoor 
which  complements our onsite Forest 
School. 

*Small class sizes, allowing learning to be tailored to       
individual needs. 
*”Children get off to a great start and make good      
progress. ” OFSTED 
 

 

 

If your child is starting in  

Reception Class in September 2023,  
your deadline for applications is 15th January 2023. 

 

We have dates available to offer you a tour, and talk to 

you about our happy, caring village school. 
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